
We are Champions for Christ! 
January 23, 2025 
 
Dear Charger Family, 
  
I hope that you all stayed warm during the arctic blast! Next week is Catholic Schools Week. 
Everything begins this Sunday, January 26 at 9:00 and 11:00 Mass. Many of our students will be 
involved with the parts of the Mass to celebrate our Parish. The flier is attached today and 
reminders will be given to the students each day. 
 
Saturday, February 8 is the MBSP Youth Board Reverse Raffle. It is a Speakeasy Theme and will be so 
much fun. Please pay close attention to the themed basket that your students’ homeroom is making 
for the silent auction and donate to this wonderful cause. 
 
Registration packets are already coming in quickly and we have many new families calling to get on 
the waiting list. We have 8 Kindergarten siblings that are registered too! If you have a 
Kindergartener and are a current family, you can register them now. Call the school office for a 
Kindergarten packet. All registration materials, including the $100 are due by Friday, February, 21.  
Sunday, March 2 is Open House and new families will be given open seats. If your packet is missing 
something it will come back to you with a note on what is still needed. If it is complete you will 
receive a receipt of acceptance and payment. 
 
IMPORTANT DATES: 

●​ Sunday, January 26-Saturday, February 1 is Catholic Schools Week **See attached flier 
●​ February 3-6- MAP Winter Testing 
●​ Friday, February 7- 3rd Quarter Mid-term and Eligibility grade/behavior check 
●​ Saturday, February 8- MBSP Youth Board Reverse Raffle 
●​ Thursday, February 13- Valentine’s Day celebrations 
●​ Thursday, February 13- Registration Help and Payment Night- 3:00-8:00 p.m. 
●​ Friday, February 14- NO SCHOOL- Parent/Teacher Conferences-Teachers will be sending 

invitations to the families they need to meet with. 
●​ Monday, February 17- NO SCHOOL- Presidents’ Day 
●​ Friday, February 21- REGISTRATION DUE WITH PAYMENT 

 
Have a wonderful weekend!                                                                      
​ ​ ​ ​ ​  
In Christ, ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​
Mrs.  Melissa Empie                                               ​
Principal  ​ ​ ​ ​  

Please check out the school website at blessedsacramenttoledo.com/school/ 
"Rejoice always, pray without ceasing, give thanks in all circumstances"  

1 Thessalonians 5:16-18 

http://blessedsacramenttoledo.com/school/

